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May 1, 2017
University of Duhok
Duhok, Kurdistan Region, Iraq

Ref.: Grant between Dakor Company and College of Engineering, University of Duhok,

Grant No. 1-UoD Haleem

Dear College of Engineering-UoD, c/o Dr. Dilshad A. Haleem,

In response to Dr. Dilshad A. Haleem, Vice Dean of the College of Engineering- University of
Duhok , application dated May. 1, 2017, Dakor Company is pleased to award University of
Duhok, College of Engineering (hereinafter referred to as “the Grantee”, 2000 Dollars), with a

grant, in kind, consisting of the 4 ™ annual Design Day for the date of 17 May, 2017.
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